
From: Antonio Xavier
To: =yCouncil Members
Cc: webCityClerk
Subject: Public comments for 6-27-23 CC meeting
Date: Monday, June 26, 2023 8:18:17 PM

CAUTION – EXTERNAL SENDER

Mayor and City Council,

I plan to provide an update on the 5 minute public comment policy during the open public
comment period.

-There were 31 total speakers during the 6-13-23 meeting
-11/31 speakers went over the 3 minute mark
-Approx. 15:00 total minutes were added due to the 5 minute policy

I wanted to share the data I collected so you can see what I am referring to.

Please find the full details of my comment time tracker attached.

--Antonio





From: Stephanie Williams-Rogers
To: =yCouncil Members
Subject: Re: Please reconsider conditional use permit to sell alcohol at Toro Viejo Taqueria
Date: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 1:30:13 PM

CAUTION – EXTERNAL SENDER

Please include the following email message in public comments during tonight’s council
meeting. 

Good afternoon, 

I am following up on my previous email encouraging the City of Brentwood to reconsider
approval of a Conditional Use Permit to sell alcohol at Toro Viejo Taqueria. Not only is the
restaurant within close proximity to Kiddie Academy it is also within 434 feet of Garin
Elementary School. 

I am disappointed that the city would rubber stamp this approval without discussion outlining
the reason to go against Alcoholic Beverage Control’s rule of not selling alcohol within 600
feet of schools. Garin is 434 away from the restaurant and I do not recall seeing mention of
Garin Elementary in the staff report provided to the Planning Commission for their approval. 

What precedent is the city setting for the sale of alcohol near public schools and playgrounds?
When is the sale of alcohol near schools and public playgrounds considered contrary to public
welfare and morals? I encourage there to be, at a minimum, discussion about the precedent
being set and what guidelines the city staff should adhere to moving forward when bringing
items such as this forward for commission and council approval. 

Thank you,
Stephanie Williams-Rogers 

On Tue, May 23, 2023 at 6:28 PM Stephanie Williams-Rogers
 wrote:

To whom it may concern, 

I was recently made aware of the Planning Commission’s approval of a Conditional Use
Permit to sell alcohol at Toro Viejo Taqueria, located at 8610 Brentwood Blvd, Suite F in
Brentwood, CA. 

As a parent of a child that attends Kiddie Academy, an educational childcare program, I am
disappointed in the approval to sell alcohol within close proximity of this local academy that
serves children (infants to those who are school aged). 

I strongly encourage the City of Brentwood to reconsider their approval of a Conditional
Use Permit to sell alcohol. 

Stephanie Williams-Rogers 
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